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June, 2012
FROM THE EAST

First let me say congratulations to all newly elected officers.  Elections were held for Table Rock Masonic Lodge #680 for the upcoming 2012-2013.  Elected Officers are as follows:

Worshipful Master:  Rob Fuqua

Senior Warden:  Kenny Adkins

Junior Warden:  Glen Rosenburg

Secretary:  Larry Dreppard

Treasurer:  Harold Metzger
1. There will be an ice cream social held on June 10th at our lodge from 2:00 pm – 4:00 pm. RWB Charles Pittman is heading the committee for Table Rock Lodge. (Charlie is requesting help) There will be home-made ice cream, cookies and drinks served.  Tickets are $5.00, the prize this year is an I-PAD2
2. Plans for the City Wide Garage Sale have been scheduled for September 19th and 20th.  We need a committee person for this, anyone interested please let me know.

3. Next joint executive boards meeting will be held July 12th here are the lodge at 6:00 PM.
4.  The Scottish Rite meeting for Jun 7th at our Lodge has been cancelled.  Worshipful John Pace has advised he will contact us in the future for another date and time.

5.  This year’s golf tournament has been cancelled due to lack of participation.  All monies paid into the golf tournament have or will be returned.
                                   Fraternally, John Elmore, Worshipful Master
DATE

TIME


EVENT______________________________

6-10-12

2:00 PM

Ice Cream Social
6-12-12             7:00 PM

Regular Stated Communication
6-19-12
6:00 PM 
             Practice
6-26-12             7:00 PM 

Regular Stated Communication (Meal at 6:00PM)
FROM THE WEST:

Brethren I thank you very much for your election of me as your Worshipful Master for 2012 and 2013.  I will try my hardest to be the best Worshipful Master Table  Rock Lodge #680 has had.  As our opening indicates I will require your attention and assistance and your participation.  As I have served Table Rock Lodge No. #680 through the last seven years one thing is very evident and that is the decline of the numbers attending the meetings and participating in our events.  I have discussed this with many of the past Worshipful Masters and other leaders in our fraternity as well as in other social groups.  It is a phenomenon that has started in the eighties and has progressively gotten worse.  There are two quick reasons in my opinion that has caused this trend; one the economy and two the age of our Brethren.  I have some answers to these factors and I invite you to come to our meetings so you can share your thoughts and concerns.  


We are starting out with a person who has really dedicated himself to our fraternity and Table Rock Lodge #680 wanting to have more time for himself and his family.  He deserves it and I hope that it is rewarding for him as his service has been to our Lodge.  Brother Tony Root deserves to rest and deserves a lot of thankful gratitude from us all for all he has done.  Brother Tony:  Good job!  Thank you for all of the time you have put into being the Secretary of Table Rock Lodge #680.  We will look forward to seeing Brother Root at our meetings.  


We are fortunate though that we have had a rather new Brother hear the calling and has agreed to serve when he was elected May 22, 2012 as our new Secretary of the Lodge.  His name is Larry Dreppard.  Brother Dreppard has been a mason in St. Louis for many years.  Please get to know and help him as he has stepped into a big job that is very important to our Lodge.  It is also best that I not tell you all about him so you can come to meetings and find out for yourself.  


My roster is almost full with brothers that are excited about serving you and the Lodge the next term and I am looking forward to hitting the new term with enthusiasm and determination to get more members new and old involved.  See you at the Lodge soon!

Rob Fuqua, Senior Warden.  

